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11th October, 1940.

Dear Sir,
. With reference to the Boiler Survey
which became due on the steamer "MIRAFLORES", No.79586 in
the Register Book, I have to acquaint you that this vessel
is reported to have been sold to Japanese Buyers and to be
on her way to Japan. It 1s understood that she put back to
Seattle at the end of last month, and in the circumstances
I shall be glad to learn whether you are able to furfiish me
with any information In regard to the arrangements proposed
to be made to carry out the above inspection.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clasgsification Commlttes.

Wm. Bennett Esq.,
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